
Please join us for our 
PARENT APPRECIATION TEA   

Wednesday May 10th  |  Franklin Library  |  8:30-9:30am 

Help us plan by returning this RSVP to the office by Monday May 8th. 

___Yes, I will be able to attend ___Yes, I will require child supervision 

        Parent’s Name: _____________________________________            

         Child/ren’s Name(s):________________________ Division(s): ________________         

Parents support our school community in so many 

ways: driving or supervising on field trips, helping out 

in classrooms, manning the snack shack, attending 
PAC meetings and supporting special events such as 

the Halloween extravaganza to name but a few. 

The Franklin Staff would like to say THANK YOU. 
Please join us for a cup of tea or coffee and a bite to 
eat before you get about your day - feel free to stop in 

for a few minutes or stay for the entire time.

THANK YOU


